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Headteacher: Mr Andrew Miller 
 

 

AM/LH 
 
6 September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Key Stage 1 Doorway 
 
Due to a potential issue with some roof tiles above the Key Stage 1 doorway near the bike sheds, I 
have had to take the doorway out of use temporarily until repairs can be made to the roof. 
 
Drop Offs 
 
Year 1 and Year 2 will now enter school from the Key Stage 1 door in the small yard. 
 
Collection 
 
Year 1 will exit school from the Blue Door between the bike sheds where After School Wrap 
Around is currently collected from.  There is no change to where Year 2 is picked up from. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation and apologies for any inconvenience caused. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher 
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